
 
Chino Valley Unified Parents: 
 Watch for children and other pedestrians near and in school 

parking lots 
 Please respect school site staff who are enforcing drop-off, 

pick-up, and parking procedures 
 Please be aware of crossing guards and follow their 

instructions 
 Remember, the law states that you must stop behind a school 

bus when its red lights are flashing and a stop sign is displayed 


